wall across the width of the entire property, increased
stability to record levels. | look forward to meeting.
Sincerely, Shane

Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 5, 2018, at 2:23 PM, Jimmi Serfling
<Jimmi.Serfling@mercergov.org> wrote

Shane,

The Stop Work Order Remains in place.
The work you did on the retaining wall
is above and beyond simple yard
maintenance. You will need to submit
for a building permit, Shoreline
exemption and possibly SEPA.

| received notice from the Dept of
Ecology regarding the muddy water
that was taking place and most likely
continued as you cleaned off the
sidewalk. | am required to follow up and
respond to them.

I would like to meet on site with you.
We can discuss what is needed at that
time.

Do you have time available this Friday
(02/09) at 11:00, Noon, or 1:00pm?

Sincerely,

Jimmd Serfling
City of Mercer Island Code

Compliance
206-275-7709

* Working part-time, | am in the office
on Mondays, Wednesdays and
Fridays.

NOTICE OF PUBLIC DISCLOSURE: This e-mail
account is public domain. Any
correspondence from or to this e-mail
account may be a public

record. Accordingly, this e-mail, in whole or
in part, may be subject to disclosure
pursuant to RCW 42.56, regardless of any
claim of confidentiality or privilege asserted
by an external party.

From: shane_miller_usa

[mailto:shane miller usa@yahoo.com]
Sent: Monday, February 05, 2018 8:45
AM

Exhibit 7





